BROADWAY PLANNING COMMISSION July 10, 2017

The Broadway Planning Commission met on July 10, 2017 in the Council Chambers of the Broadway Municipal Building. Commission Members present were Larry Barb, Kathy Boase and Eddie Long. Members Fred Olson and Steve Shifflett were absent. Staff member present was Town Manager Kyle O'Brien.

Chairman Kathy Boase called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m.

Approval of Minutes:

Eddie Long moved, seconded by Larry Barb to adopt the minutes of the June 12, 2017 session of the Planning Commission. The motion was approved with the following recorded vote:

Kathy Boase	Aye	Fred Olson	Absent
Larry Barb	Aye	Steve Shifflett	Absent
T 111 T	A		

Eddie Long Aye

Update of the Comprehensive Plan:

Chairperson Boase welcomed Tracy Hibbits of the Central Shenandoah Planning District Commission and invited her to continue with the review of the Comprehensive Plan. Ms. Hibbits reviewed suggested changes to Chapter 5, entitled "Economy" of the Plan. Commission members discussed the proposed changes at length, and offered suggestions for additional changes.

The Commission spent a considerable time reviewing the goals of the chapter, and made substantive changes and revisions to the goals, providing a more concise and accurate assessment.

Finally, the group determined that they will be meeting on August 14th to discuss the "Government Structure" Chapter of the Plan, and to change the September meeting to the 18th in order to better accommodate members' schedules.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.

Kyle D. O'Brien, Town Manager